December 8, 2021

Never Forgotten Honor Flight
225780 Rib Mountain Drive #234

Wausau, W1 54401

| was on the April 18", 2016 Never Forgotten Honor Flight. | very much appreciated the opportunity.
Once again, please accept my $500 check (check # 2226) as a way of giving back to another Veteran so
someone else can have their own Honor Flight. Thanks for all you do to serve the Veterans.

Sincerely,

o)
Richard A. Skroski
7488 River Road

Lake Tomahawk, W1 54539



